
 

NOTICE 
 

from the  
Department of Buildings 

 
 
DATE:   03.24.21 
           
Re:   41-61 Covert Avenue – Fire Restoration Update 06 
   
43 – 61 Covert Avenue 
 
The remaining debris cleanup has been completed.  The architect will be finalizing the construction drawings for 
the base building re-build (not including individual business) within the next week or so and will be submitting for 
permit approval.  
 
41 Covert Avenue 
 
A permit for debris cleanup has been issued, work started Monday, March 22 and will continue for a few weeks. 
 
Site Fence 
 
The contractor will be cleaning up around the general site area and securing the fence to help stop it from falling 
during wind storms.  The Village has reached out to Nassau County asking for an alternate design for the 
sidewalk closures if possible.  Once we hear back, this information will be posted. 
 
Further updates will be shared once they have been confirmed. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Building Department with any questions or concerns from 8:30am – 4:30pm 
Monday to Friday at 516.326.6319 or FPBuildings@fpvillage.org. 
 
Regards, 
 
Renee Marcus, AIA 
Superintendent of Buildings 
 
 


